QUEEN ELIZABETH'S GRAMMAR SCHOOL

The Green Road, Ashbourne, Derbyshire DE6 1EP

Tel: 01335 343 685 Email: enquiries@qegs.email Twitter: @qegs_ashbourne

Web: www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Garrity Chair of Governors: Mrs H Baker



QEGS Academy Sponsors: J.C. Bamford Excavators Ltd. - The Woodroffe Benton Foundation - The Old Ashburnian Society - The Old Trust (founders 1585)

9th November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Go4Schools - Parent/Carer Log On

This term we have introduced Go4Schools, a system for entering and tracking assessment, reports, behaviour and attendance. You will be able to log onto this system from today to view information on your child's attendance and behaviour, and later this term you will be able to access reporting and progress data.

A document is included with this letter containing guidance on accessing the system and viewing the report and 'live' data.

Please do contact me on ward@qegs.email if you would like further information or support using this system. We appreciate your understanding as we implement a new system, so please do let us know if you spot any issues or have any questions.

Yours faithfully

Miss M Ward

Assistant Headteacher Email: ward@qegs.email